
School Board Meeting:     January 13, 2014 
 
Subject:       BHS Responsible Use Curriculum 
 
Presenter:       Pam Miller and Brandon Prell 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
 
Report only.  Action will be taken at the January 27th school board meeting. 
 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 
As you will recall, new federal requirements prompted our district to update and revise 
Policy 524 Internet Responsible Use to include the following statement: 
 
“The school district will educate students about appropriate online behavior, including 
interacting with other individuals on social networking websites and in chat rooms and 
cyber bullying awareness and response.” 
 
In October 2012, the school board approved the proposed K-8 Responsible Use 
Curriculum. That curriculum has been implemented and is in use.  
 
The proposed BHS Responsible Use Curriculum is included in BoardBook. 
 
At Monday’s workshop, Brandon Prell, BHS Assistant Principal, will present the proposed 
curriculum. 
 
We will request formal approval of the curriculum at the January 27th school board 
meeting. 


